
The NASPO ValuePoint RFP for IT Vendor Managed 
Service Provider(s) has been released by the State 
of Connecticut.  
It is now appropriate to place any required legal 
notices in your state and to distribute the URL and 
solicitation information below to prospective 
suppliers that you may be aware of who would be 
interested in responding to the RFP.   
 
The Solicitation is now available to download online 
at: 
http://www.biznet.ct.gov/SCP_Search/BidDetail.aspx?CI
D=40811 
 
All Addendum's will also be posted and available to 
download at the same location. If assistance is 
needed to download, please call the Connecticut 
Helpline at 860-713-5095. 
 
The RFP is scheduled to close on Tuesday, 
November 1, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. Eastern Time. It is 
RFP number 14PSX0338.   
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